
From: dianebrice49@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Brice
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 1:22:11 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

I support HB 2019, because I believe that our communities benefit in innumerable ways from a well-educated
population. Although I am an older adult with no school-aged children or grandchildren living in our state, I believe
in supporting the health and development of our next generations. I feel it is worth the increased tax investment this
bill could likely require.

Sincerely,
Diane Brice
10730 NW Jericho Ct  Portland, OR 97229-5161
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